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[CE SBAC] lack of transparency
1 message

Jennifer Bodenrader <joplinfan69@hotmail.com> Mon, Apr 8, 2024 at 7:44 AM
To: "cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org" <cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org>

Good morning SBAC,

An important school bond tax document was discussed at the Financial Committee meeting on April 2nd. This
document was not provided as an attachment before the meeting and is still not publicly available. 

Would you please make all financial and tax bond materials you have access too available to the public asap?

Sincerely,
Jen

Jennifer Bodenrader 
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